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Dear Parents, Students, and Community Members,

As we welcome the crisp, autumnal air and vibrant foliage of November, it's the perfect time to
reflect on the importance of gratitude and community in our educational journey. This month's
newsletter is dedicated to the spirit of thankfulness and highlights the remarkable initiatives
and achievements happening within our school district. We are immensely grateful for our
wonderful students, dedicated staff, and the supportive community that makes our educational
journey possible.

Our students inspire us with their curiosity and unwavering enthusiasm for learning. Their
potential is a beacon of hope for a brighter future, and we are thankful for the opportunity to
nurture their growth and development.

Our staff members, from teachers and administrators to custodians and support personnel, are
the heart of our district. Their hard work, compassion, and commitment to excellence create a
safe and nurturing environment in which our students thrive. We are deeply grateful for their
dedication.

Our community plays a pivotal role in our success. Your involvement, support, and partnership
in the education of our youth are the cornerstones of our district. Together, we create a vibrant
and inclusive educational ecosystem.

We look forward to a month of reflection and thanksgiving, as we continue our mission to build
a strong academic foundation with educational opportunities that develop character and the
mindset needed for all students to be successful members of their community. Let's dive into
what's happening in our schools!

Celebrating Academic Achievements: We begin this month by celebrating the remarkable
academic achievements of our students. From stellar test scores to innovative projects and
classroom initiatives, our students continue to shine. We're incredibly proud of their hard work
and dedication. I would encourage you to spend some extra time this month visiting with your
child about the great things they are learning in school. I truly believe that you will be amazed at
their accomplishments. 

Professional Development: Our dedicated educators are committed to continuous
improvement. November will see various professional development sessions for our teaching
staff, aimed at enhancing their teaching techniques and fostering innovation in the classroom.
This commitment to growth benefits our students directly and ensures they receive the best
education possible. 
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Dress warmly: Encourage your child to wear appropriate winter clothing, including coats,
gloves, hats, and boots to stay warm during cold weather.
Be cautious on icy paths: Remind your child to walk carefully on slippery sidewalks and avoid
running to prevent accidents.
Plan for delays: Winter weather can sometimes disrupt our school schedule. Keep an eye on
weather forecasts and be prepared for any severe weather conditions. We will always
prioritize safety. Stay informed about school closures or delays by checking our district
website, Social Media Page, and text message alert through Bright Arrow. If we have to call
off school for inclement weather I will do my best to give everyone plenty of notice but the
weather can be tricky at times so I would encourage you to have pre-arranged plans for
cancellations, late starts, and early dismissals. 

School Safety: Ensuring the safety of our students and staff remains our top priority. We are
constantly reviewing and updating our security measures to provide a safe and secure learning
environment. This is accomplished through regularly attended meetings with our established
District Crisis Team and Safety Team. In October we were able to send two staff members from
our District Crisis Team to the School Safety Training held at Central Community College. The
Nebraska Department of Education Hosted this conference in conjunction with the “I Love U
Guys” Foundation. Training included learning about Standard Response Protocol and
Reunification Methods. The purpose of this training was to bring about common signage and
language when threats, hazards or incidents occur in communities to put everyone on the same
page. 

Winter Weather Safety: With the onset of winter, we must also prioritize the safety of our
students and staff during inclement weather. Please ensure that you are well-prepared for the
winter season by following these safety guidelines:

Thank you for being a part of our school district family. Your contributions make a significant
impact on the lives of our students. We are truly thankful for each and every one of you.

Go Vikings!!!  

Sincerely,

Jason Cline 
Superintendent 
Lakeview Community Schools
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Attention Parents of Seniors!! Graduating from high
school is such a wonderful milestone in your child’s life.
We would like to offer the opportunity for you to mark
this occasion by ordering a senior advertisement in the
yearbook. These “ads” will contain your child’s senior
picture already submitted and a baby picture if that was
also submitted. You can then personalize the ad by
writing a note to your child. Past notes have been ones of
encouragement and love. The limit is 150 words. You can
submit these ads to kschatz@lakeview.esu7.org. The cost
is $50 per ad. Please make payment to Lakeview High
School with senior ad marked in the memo. All ads and
payment must be submitted by January 31. 

We have VERY limited spots available, so get your senior
ad today! These ads will be first come, first served. Once
our space is filled, we will not be able to take any more
ads.

Senior Pictures Due This
Semester!

CD or email the image to be used
(kschatz@lakeview.esu7.org)
JPG Format
Minimum 200 DPI
Cropped vertically
No special effects (soft focus, b/w, sepia, etc...)
Submission due by January 31

It’s time to submit senior pictures for this year’s yearbook!
Please submit headshots to Mrs. Schatz at
kschatz@lakeview.esu7.org. Specifications for submission
are below. If we do not receive a picture for your senior
student by January 31, we will use the headshot taken for
school pictures. These pictures will be used for the
yearbook, for the senior slide show, and for the Columbus
Telegram.
Senior Photo Submission Requirements:

**Note**Headshots are required for the Telegram. If you
wish to use a different photo for the yearbook, you may,
but the above requirements still apply. If you are sending 2
different pictures, please specify where each picture is to
be used. 

If you can’t afford senior pictures, we have a
professional photographer who will do a brief session
for FREE! Please contact Mrs. Schatz at
kschatz@lakeview.esu7.org for more information. 

Senior Ads for Your Special
Senior - Gets Yours Now!

Appointments preferred

Scan here to sign up
or email Nicole Miller

nmiller@lakeview.esu7.org

mailto:kschatz@lakeview.esu7.org
mailto:kschatz@lakeview.esu7.org
mailto:kschatz@lakeview.esu7.org
mailto:kschatz@lakeview.esu7.org
mailto:nmiller@lakeview.esu7.org


JH Honor Roll - Quarter 1   2023-24
Student Name Grade Level Level Student Name Grade Level Level

Anderson, Rayetta Jo 8 Distinction Canis, Ciena McKay 7 Distinction

Badstieber, Ayla Rose 8 Distinction Ceder, Evan Stockton 7 Distinction

Bargen, Meredith Joy 8 Distinction Elm, Zachary Adam 7 Distinction

Brabec, Taya Patricia 8 Distinction Escen, Carter Michael 7 Distinction

Caballero Vega, Deisy 8 Distinction Espiritu Emigdio, Ana Karla 7 Distinction

Coughtry, Jeffrey Michael 8 Distinction Henk, Hallie Jean 7 Distinction

Eberhart, Adalyn Jean 8 Distinction Huhman, Kenidee Jean 7 Distinction

Ellsworth, Aidan Daniel 8 Distinction Jareske, Ava Christine 7 Distinction

Ferris, Caitlyn Marie 8 Distinction Kavan, Tatum Lynn 7 Distinction

Forney, Ell Mya 8 Distinction Killham, Keeshen Samuel 7 Distinction

Freeland, Hailey Eva 8 Distinction Leon Carrillo, David Emmanuel 7 Distinction

Hrouda, Faith Kathleen 8 Distinction Lorenz, Molly Renee 7 Distinction

Hruska, Bekka Mae 8 Distinction Manak, Wyatt Joseph Allen 7 Distinction

Jimenez, Daniel 8 Distinction Martinez, James Arcilio 7 Distinction

Killham, Karley Jo 8 Distinction Ramirez Mora, Lesly 7 Distinction

Killham, Kora Ann 8 Distinction Robinson, Mila Neriah 7 Distinction

Kirby, Izabella JoAnn Hart 8 Distinction Salazar-Gomez, Fredi Imanol 7 Distinction

Lemus, Eva Michelle 8 Distinction Valdivia, Natalie Marie 7 Distinction

Lopez Hernandez, Yeline Veronica 8 Distinction Wetgen, Brooklyn Madison 7 Distinction

Luckey, Elliot Walter 8 Distinction Wolfe, Alyse Katherine 7 Distinction

Mejstrik, Jaelyn Rose 8 Distinction Ackerman, Lillian Ariana 8 Honor Roll

Metcalfe, Aurorah Nicole 8 Distinction Badstieber, Kenley Dawn 8 Honor Roll

Navarro, Naira 8 Distinction Clark, Gavin Sawyer 8 Honor Roll

Neemeyer, Abigail Rae 8 Distinction Cruz Flores, Uliser Saul 8 Honor Roll

Osten, Hadley Faye 8 Distinction Duarte Valles, Maria Fernanda 8 Honor Roll

Perrin, Celine Marie 8 Distinction Fendrick, Emily Ann 8 Honor Roll

Pierce, Callen Jack 8 Distinction Hajek, Kami Jo 8 Honor Roll

Ruelas Sanchez, Sebastian 8 Distinction Hake, Carter Lee 8 Honor Roll

Sander, Weston Ross 8 Distinction Jonson, Andrew Lee 8 Honor Roll

Schmidt, Ty Michael 8 Distinction Mahoney, Cooper Patrick 8 Honor Roll

Seda, Brecken Anthony 8 Distinction Martinez Jaramillo, Abraham Juan 8 Honor Roll

Sprunk, Kamryn Angela 8 Distinction Olk, Laylah Ilyana 8 Honor Roll

Stejskal, Lindley Ann 8 Distinction Perez Jimenez, Alyna 8 Honor Roll

Stuthman, Hailee Mae 8 Distinction Santos, Daniel M 8 Honor Roll

Valdivia, Carlos Omar 8 Distinction Arndt, Addison Ann 7 Honor Roll

Warden, Wayne Aiden 8 Distinction Czapla, Raymie Jean 7 Honor Roll

Anderson, Gage Chase 7 Distinction Kragness, Gavin James 7 Honor Roll

Barrera Yanes, Ahuner Yanluiz 7 Distinction Labenz, Ella Graceyn 7 Honor Roll

Becker, Maci Morgan 7 Distinction Loseke, Creed Isaac 7 Honor Roll

Behlen, Addison RaeAnn 7 Distinction Marty, Hailey Lynn 7 Honor Roll

Bello-Solis, Kaylee Ximena 7 Distinction Mejstrik, Carter Thomas 7 Honor Roll

Bentz, Gunner Allen 7 Distinction Reinke, Brekyn Christopher 7 Honor Roll

Blum, Shelly Rose 7 Distinction Sanchez, Christopher Angel 7 Honor Roll

Buss, Anaiah Grey 7 Distinction Soulliere, Mason Joel 7 Honor Roll

Buss, Ann Marie 7 Distinction Tomky, Kammi Loree 7 Honor Roll

Wichman, Aizlynn Sue 7 Honor Roll

Lakeview Jr/Sr High Updates
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Viking Way Student of the Month

Congratulations to Cali Bentz for
being selected as a Viking Way
Student of the Month for
October! Cali does an excellent
job with her academics, shows a
good attitude, demonstrates
responsibility and she is caring
and respectful of her classmates.
Awesome job Cali!

Congratulations to Jordyn
Loseke for being selected as
the Viking Way Student of the
Month for October! Jordyn is
kind, caring, and respectful of
other students. She works
hard, has a good attitude, and
is always willing to learn. Great
job Jordyn!

Cali Bentz

Jordyn Loseke
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Dear 1st through 6th Grade Shell Creek Parents/Guardians,

Shell Creek Elementary grades 1-6 will be participating in a very special community service program to
raise funds for the American Heart Association. We’re joining in the fight against our nation’s No. 1 and
No. 3 killers – cardiovascular disease and stroke. Kids Heart Challenge (aka-Jump Rope for Heart) is a
nationwide event that helps students learn about the benefits of regular physical activity and heart
health while raising funds to fight heart disease and stroke. The money our school raises will fund
potentially lifesaving research and will support programs that help people in our community. The Shell
Creek Students will be doing their Jump Rope for Heart the week of  November 7th - 13th  2023  
during P.E. class at Shell Creek Elementary.

Most people do not realize that the roots for cardiovascular disease in adults often begin in childhood
from age 10 and even younger. That’s why it’s important to make changes now to help your children and
other family members eat healthy foods, stay physically active, and live tobacco-free. 

As this year’s coordinator, the students have shown a lot of interest and excitement in taking part in this
year’s Kids Heart Challenge. I will be sending home with each of them an information/money envelope
along with this letter. This will have a listing of the prizes they can earn as well as your child’s consent
form. That’s right, I said prizes! Students who collect money donations for their schools Kids Heart
Challenge event will receive dollar amount prizes for their hard work from the American Heart
Association.  

This year I am asking all parents to convert all cash and coins collected into one check. It makes it a
lot easier to count the individual money collected and get it sent so the students receive their
prizes sooner.  If someone that donates wants to write a check, please ask him or her to write it out
to the American Heart Association. I also encourage you to register your child online and collect
money donations that way as much as possible. See the collection envelope for information to
register online. I ask that you do not allow your son or daughter to go door to door asking for
money donations. I would prefer that they ask friends and family for money donations. Parents may
take collection envelopes to their place of employment if they wish.  I am giving the students two
weeks to collect money donations and turn the money back into me by November 7, 2023 or
sooner. 

Kids Heart Challenge is a fun and effective way to teach heart-healthy living. It emphasizes the
importance of physical activity as our children do something they enjoy. The money you contribute will
fund research that will save more lives each year… 
maybe your own or that of someone in your family. 
Our efforts can truly make a difference.  
Any questions please call 402-564-8008, 
email cthoms@lakeview.esu7.org  
or stop and visit with me at school. 

Chris Thoms
Physical Education Teacher/KHC Coordinator 
Shell Creek Elementary 



Shell Creek - 1st GradeShell Creek - 1st Grade
Mrs. Paben

Poppy's Pumpkin Patch was the perfect place to visit for our first grade field trip.
We had so much fun getting buried in the corn bin, jumping on the pillow, going through

the corn maze and enchanted forest, petting the goats, sliding down the slides, and
ziplining just to name a few. 

I'd like to thank Mrs. Hill, Mrs. Hart, Mrs. Bell, and Mrs. Kathol for sharing their time
with us. Thanks also to our PTO for paying part of the admission fee for each

student, our bus driver Mr. Jarecki, and the Shell Creek kitchen staff for the lunches.



 Did you know that Nebraksa is one of the leading states in
producing popcorn? Nebraska grows nearly 250 million pounds of
popcorn per year! The second graders learned this when they got to
spend some time with a representative from the Platte County
Extension Office this month. They learned about the physical
properties of matter and how it changes through… POPCORN! She
read a book to the students, helped them draw the popcorn life cycle,
watch it pop, and then have it as a snack! The students learned how
the three stages of matter: solids, liquids, and gasses are all present
when we pop popcorn! 

Positively Popcorn
2nd Grade
Ms. Roth



1st Quarter:
-In Science students explored how organisms depend on one another and form an interconnected 
ecosystem. Students investigated food chains, food webs, and the importance of producers, consumers, 
and decomposers. 

-In S.S. students reviewed the geography and regions of the United States, learned about the early 
people groups in the Americas (Inca, Aztec, Olmec, Maya), and looked at the different Native American 
tribes in North America.

-In Writing students learned about nouns, prepositions, types of sentences, proofreading sentences, and 
subjects and predicates.

- In Math students have reviewed and worked on place value concepts, numerical expressions (number 
properties & order of operations), adding and subtracting decimals, and we will start on multiplying 
whole numbers.

-In Reading students studied Narrative Nonfiction text and looked at how experiencing nature changes 
the way you think about it. We also studied Realistic Fiction and how we get the things we need. As well 
as Argumentative Text and the positive and negative effects of technology. Another genre studied was 
Informational Text and what good problem solvers do, along with a Folktale and when has a plan 
helped you accomplish a task, and poetry and what motivates you to accomplish a goal.

-We had an AR party for our 1st Quarter AR Achievers.

On September 19, Cornhusker Public Power came to share with the 5th graders the importance of power safety. Students
learned about the difference between insulators and conductors and what some of them look like on power poles. They
also demonstrated many electrical mistakes that happen in and around neighborhoods and homes. Students were also
shown the correct way of how to exit a vehicle that a power line may be touching. Jay Wemhoff even climbed a telephone
pole outside the school, after showing the different parts of the work gear they wear. Thanks to Cornhusker Public Power for
coming to our classroom! Our students are now much more knowledgeable and can help their families be safe around
electricity and power units!

SHELL CREEK

5TH GRADE 



Kindergarten
newsletter

As the season changes, Kindergarteners at Shell Creek have been taking
a closer look into our five senses, living things, and the life cycles of

apples and pumpkins.
Making homemade applesauce together is the best way to meld all

those topics together. Our applesauce lesson includes math and science
discussions all while making a core Kindergarten memory for all the

students and the teachers.
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 A little over a month ago, the Optimist Club of Columbus partnered
with the community schools on the Punt, Pass, Kick event that was held

at Columbus High School. Shell Creek Kindergartener, Jaxson Doles,
attended the event and placed 1st in the 6/7 year old age group. Jaxson
is a freshly turned 6 year old who celebrated his  birthday on the day of
this event. Since he placed at the event held at Columbus High School,

he had the opportunity to compete at the State level at Nebraska
Wesleyan in Lincoln. 

Jaxson was eager to compete, and although he did not get 1st place, he
did received a trophy for 4th place. Jaxson competed against 11 other

kids in his age bracket.  
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Platte Center Kids Heart Challenge will run from November 1st
through the 17th. This challenge is a fundraiser for the American

Heart Association. Platte Center students will have a  kick off party
on November 1st in each of their Physical Education (PE) classes.

Students will receive an information packet after the kick off party.
This year there is a chance to win a trip to the Super Bowl, as well
as a $10,000 check for our school gym. If we make our school goal
of $2,500 students will get the chance to “pie” Mr. Nygren. During
our challenge students will be working on their jump roping skills
and learning how to keep their hearts and bodies healthy.  If you

have any questions, please contact Ms. Hawks at
mhawks@lakeview.esu7.org



On September 29, the first grade class
went on their field trip to Poppy's
Pumpkin Patch in rural Norfolk. This
year was a hot one, but fun was had
by all. Some of the favorite attractions
were the jumping pillow, zip line, super
slide, corn pit and corn maze. There is
so many fun things to do and we were
busy from the start to the end. The kids
always get excited to pick their
souvenir pumpkin to take home with
them.

First Grade goes to Poppy’s 

Poppy’s Pumpkin Patch

Platte Center Elementary



SEPTEMBER  BIRTHDAY
ASSEBMLY

OCTOBER VIKINGWAY AWRAD WINNERS

Platte Center Elementary
celebrated 13 students with
October birthdays at the
Birthday Assembly on
October 26th. 

Fifth Grader, Bree Paesl won
the Integrity Award for being
prepared and showing up with
a learning attitude for Health
and P.E. She is always
participating in our Health
class discussion and asking
great questions. When is
comes to P.E., she is a great
sport whether she wins or
loses

A new fifth grader at Platte
Center, Mason LeSuer, was
the School Mission Challenge
winner. He needed to phone a
friend, Lance Hake, to help
who also needed to phone a
friend, Serenity Ellis.
Together they quoted the
Hammer (mindset) portion of
the Viking Way Mission
Challenge.

INTEGRITY AWARD

MISSION CHALLENGE

PIPE PUPPY / TRAVELING PINEAPPLE WINNERS

SIXTH GRADER, JACOB MARTINEZ WON THE VIKING WAY
AWARD FOR BEING A VERY CONSCIENTOUS STUDENT.

HE IS ALWAYS WORRIED ABOUT GETTING HIS HOME
DONE AND DOING THE “RIGHT” THING WHEN NOBODY IS

WATCNING. HE IS WILLING TO HELP OTHERS WHEN
NEEDED.

KINDERGARTENER, MADELINE JAIXEN WAS ALSO A
SEPTEMBER VIKINGWAY WINNER FOR BEING KIND AND

RESPECTFUL. SHE IS ALWAYS READY TO LEARN.

THIRD GRADE SHOWED OFF THEIR BEST DANCE MOVES
TO BECOME THE SEPTEMBER PIPE PUPPY AND

TRAVELING PINEAPPLE WINNERS. THEY WILL GET TO
NAME THEM BEFORE  PASSING THEM ONTO THE NEXT

WINNERS. 



St. John’s Lutheran School News 
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Friday, Oct. 6th our Big Room went to
Orphan Grain Train for a community
service project. 

The Middle Room also attended the
Plum Creek Literacy Festival at
Concordia Seward on the same day.
They had a great day meeting various
authors. 

The Little Room and Primary Room
had a Literary event at school. They
painted scribbles on rocks, gave a
Mouse a Cookie, and raced with cones.

St John’s had a successful Oktoberfest
this past Sunday.  Over 1,080 people
from the community attended.  They
enjoyed brats, German potato salad,
tons of desserts, and more.  



CHRIST LUTHERAN SCHOOL

NEWSLETTER

"I AM THE VINE; YOU ARE THE BRANCHES. WHOEVER ABIDES IN ME AND I IN HIM, HE IT IS THAT
BEARS MUCH FRUIT, FOR APART FROM ME YOU CAN DO NOTHING." -JOHN 15:5

ISSUE 3  |   2023-2024   | CREATED BY CLS 5TH, 6TH, 7TH, AND 8TH GRADE

November 1- Chapel
November 2- Mission Central Field Trip
November 4-5- Middle School Youth Gathering
November 5th- K & 2 sing in church
November 8- 1:30 dismissal
November 9: 5th -8th Grade INSANE Science Days at
AG Park in the Afternoon
November 12th- Preschool sings
November 13th- Veteran’s day Program and lunch 
November 13th- Valentino’s dine-out night
November 19th-3rd-8th sing in church
November 20-24- NO SCHOOL
November 28-Lunch with Littles and Bigs
November 29- Chapel

Christ Lutheran
Happenings

Dates to know for November:

 Fruit of the Spirit Winners for the month of
October Left to Right: Grace, Ellie, Sterling,
Coy, Maggie, and Kendall.G

Christ Lutheran School kicked off the annual
Coca- Cola sales in October. We sold over
$12,000 dollars in Coca-Cola sales for the
field trip on November 2nd. The school will
have a pizza party on October 31, since they
met their goal. 

They school and congregation have our first
school prayer partner meeting on October
22 after church. 
Our volleyball season ended on October 3,
2023. 

School students celebrated Fire Safety
Week.  All classrooms learned how to be safe
around fire and what steps to take if there
was a fire.  Thank you to Jordan Wilke, Thad
Wolta, and Layne Janssen for teaching
students how to be prepared for a fire.



Get to know our Staff:
Cassandra Spilttgerber the K-2

Teacher.
Ms. Cassandra became a teacher because she

loves working with kids. She says that when she
is at school, it feels like home. She is so thankful
that she gets to teach Jesus every day. She saw

the shortage of teachers at Christ Lutheran, and I
felt called to do my part. She has been a teacher

at Christ Lutheran since 2016, after working at
Camp Luther for 3 years. 

She started out as the teacher’s aide and music
director. She then started teaching preschool in
the morning. She eventually taught morning and
afternoon preschool. Then she decided to teach 

K-2, which is where she is now.

Her birthday is: September 18th

Her favorite bible verse is: Philippians 4:13
because it tells her that her strength comes

through the Lord and He will guide you through
anything and everything.

Her favorite thing about teaching is building
relationships with her students and family.

If she could take her students anywhere she
would take them to the children's museum in

Lincoln. 

The preschool learned about fire safety in
October, which corresponds with their unit on
Community Helpers.  They also have been
doing some STEM education where they built
their own Firehouses.  Later this month they
will be exploring pumpkins, by looking at the
insides of the pumpkin.

The K,2 grades have been busy learning
about the cycle of seasons, fables, the
letter "a" and "d", and fire safety. They
took a field trip to see the Wichita
Children's Theatre play "The Ugly
Duckling" at Columbus Middle School.

In the 3- 4 on October 2nd they started
their first painting and will finish it on the
13th. They also had someone from the
Platte County Election Office who taught
them about voting. On the 4th they used
Ozo bots from one of the extension
educators. Then on the next day, they went
to the Ugly Duckling play. Since they all
met their AR goal there will be an AR Party
0n the 18th in their class. 

Classroom News:

Currently 5th, 6th, 7th, and 8th are working on a
map project based on their personalities. They
also lead a childcare chapel 2 times a month.
This month 5th and 6th are reading The Secret
Garden and the 7th and 8th are reading Tuck
Everlasting.  Each class also had hands-on
projects they built at home and then presented
them to the class.



LAKEVIEW AUTOMATED 
PHONE SYSTEM

The simplest way to stay connected!

Lakeview Community
Schools wants to

ensure everyone is
connected! 

To receive important
updates regarding

school closings,
schedule changes,

school events, lunch
account information
and more, text "YES"

to 87569



ONLINE PAYMENTS
P A Y  Y O U R  L U N C H  A C C O U N T  W I T H

Y O U R  D E B I T  O R  C R E D I T  C A R D

STEPS: 
1. Go to the Lakeview web page www.lakeview.esu7.org 
2. Click the $ E Funds logo in the top right of the screen 
3. Click New User > Register Here 
4. Fill you in all the information to set up an account 
5. You will need Student’s lunch number. 
6. Then log in and make a payment.

C R E D I T  C A R D  $ 2 . 6 5  F E E  
D E B I T  C A R D  $ 1 . 0 0  F E E

https://www.lakeview.esu7.org/home
https://www.lakeview.esu7.org/Page/322


Line 1

Line 2

Line 3

Purchaser's Name

Address

Email

Phone

Enclose your check or money order along with this form in an envelope and mail it to:
Lakeview Education Foundation

3744 83rd Street
COLUMBUS, NE 68601

BUY A BRICK!
Support Lakeview Viking History...

Lakeview Education Foundation is offering a unique opportunity
for our fans to become a permanent part of Lakeview High

School's history. Be a part of the most distinctive feature of the
Lakeview Athletic Complex...the “VIKING WALK OF PRIDE”.  The

entrance to the newly renovated stadium will consist of
personalized bricks, forming a walkway for our fans.  The walkway,

to be named the “VIKING WALK OF PRIDE”, will capture the LHS
tradition of excellence. Order your brick today!

Bricks are a Standard 4"x8" Size and cost $100.
Print information exactly as you would like it to appear, noting there are a maximum of 14

characters per line (including spaces). If you wish to order more than one brick or would like your
bricks placed with a group of bricks, your orders MUST BE PLACED TOGETHER! All contributions are

tax-deductible to the extent allowed by law. All profits from this sale will be used for the
construction and maintenance of a new track. 

All-State players there will be a spot reserved for you along the main entrance.

Send acknowledgment letter to the above address

This brick is a surprise, no need to send an acknowledgment letter



INFORMATION
Counseling

FINANCIAL AID
EducationQuest will be
presenting to our seniors AND
parents on Friday, February
9th. With changes to the
FAFSA this year, this will be a
great time to get your
questions answered. As a
reminder, the FAFSA will open
in December this year. 

English presentation @ 8:30am 

Spanish presentation @ 9:30am 

Educationquest will be
available after the
presentations for parents to
ask any follow up or specific
questions. 

SCHOLARSHIPS
Below are resources for
students to find
scholarship information: 

High School
Counseling Website

Class of 2024 canvas
page 

Scholarship updates
and applications will
be emailed to all
students 

ScholarshipQuest-
search for national
and Nebraska
scholarships

https://sites.google.com/lakeview.esu7.org/counselingcenter
https://sites.google.com/lakeview.esu7.org/counselingcenter
https://educationquest.org/login/?redirect_to=https://educationquest.org/myeducationquest/scholarship-quest/


INFORMATION
Counseling

Check out what our
students have been

up to lately! 

On October 18th, Lakeview hosted 8
Nebraska college reps for Apply2College

Day. Senior students were able to visit
with a college rep in the afternoon, apply

to college and ask questions about
programs or scholarships.  

Lakeview High School students attended the
Hispanic Latino Youth Summit on October 17th.
We had 25 students attend. Anthony Montero,

Chelsey Martinez-Jaramillo, Melany Arriaza and
Flor Mendez Ortiz were recognized as “Gallery of
the Stars” representatives and Chelsey Martinez
Jaramillo was awarded the Jesusita and Santos

Courage & Fortitude Scholarship.  



Lakeview Resources

- Need to talk to someone? Does your family
have any basic needs that are not being
met? 
           Mrs. Mollie Rambour, Junior High &
Platte Center School Counselor 
           Mrs. Hellbusch, Shell Creek School
Counselor

   Mrs. Paige Rambour, High School
Counselor 

99 Coping Skills 

Mindfulness Practice Cards

101 Positive Things to Say to Myself

Your Life Your Voice Website

Your Life Your Voice- Boystown National
Hotline: 
       1-800-448-3000
   
         Text "Voice" to 20121

Crisis Response- use in case of an
emergency or mental health crisis:
       (402) 564-3264 

      

National Suicide and Crisis Hotline:      
        988

        800-273-8255 (TALK)

DHHS Child Abuse and Neglect: 
         800-652-1999

211 Helpline: 
        2-1-1 or 402-444-6666

          Text your zip code (68601) to
             898211    

Columbus Area Mental Health and
Counseling Services

Community Response: to assist children,
youth and families to be healthy and
resilient through a prevention network of
community resources. 
      

Community Response contact information: 

Email: rmiksch@columbusunitedway.com

Office: 402-564-5661

Locations:

    1119 B Street             3214 25th St, Ste 2

    Schuyler, NE            Columbus, NE

Columbus Area Service Directory

Lakeview
C O U N S E L I N G  D E P A R T M E N T

Hotlines/ Helplines

Community Resources

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Dnsm2TQRUTz3bVfZv6XDgFBETsk4vDwh/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Dnsm2TQRUTz3bVfZv6XDgFBETsk4vDwh/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1-O24LJVb6mktgegH_1TinSNH2I-J1dBL/view?usp=sharing
https://www.yourlifeyourvoice.org/journalpages/101-positive-things-to-say-to-myself2.pdf
https://www.yourlifeyourvoice.org/pages/home.aspx
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1S6AC1hKAbuKxRFMirUtr3TJqPaqlO6vh/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1S6AC1hKAbuKxRFMirUtr3TJqPaqlO6vh/view?usp=sharing
https://www.communityandfamilypartnership.org/
mailto:rmiksch@columbusunitedway.com
https://www.columbusunitedway.com/community-service-directory


ACTIVITIES CALENDAR

Scan the QR Code
to view an easy to
read version of the
Lakeview Activities
Calendar on your
Smart Phone. 

https://www.centralconference.org/public/genie/408/school/6/


LUNCH CALENDAR

https://www.centralconference.org/public/genie/408/school/6/

